
Holly Graham added a private note 
 
Mon, 8 May 2023 at 11:50 AM 
 
Notified to:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>, "info@supportferndaleschools.com" 
<info@supportferndaleschools.com> 

External Email 
Hello, 
 
Here is my response: 
 
Support Ferndale Schools acknowledges a mistake was made when the campaign accepted 
anonymous contributions totalling $430, which is over the yearly limit of $300 for 2022.  We have 
submitted payment in the amount of $130 to the State Treasurer to remedy this error.  
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Graham 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13065569102

